
Dear Parishioners, 
  
 It is with sad news that we have decided to cancel 
even the church picnic/festival.  After hearing from people 
on their concerns and with the rising numbers of Covid 
cases in Elk County we don’t want to take any chances.  It 
was a hard decision to make but feel it is for the best.   
 We will have the big raffle drawing on Sunday August 
2

nd
 after 10 am mass in the gathering space.  Please 

remember to turn in your tickets soon, to make it in for the 
drawing. 
  
Please stay safe and well.  Prayers to all! 
Chris & Susie Klase 
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